
 

 
  
 
 
October 11, 2013   
 
 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
 
 
Subject:  Request for Lot Split Approval – Co12-73-128 
  5330 E. Placita Casa Rio, APNs 109-23-043C and 109-23-043D 
  STAR Consulting Project #12008 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This request by the property owner is scheduled for the October 15th, Board of Supervisors Meeting, Agenda item 18.  
Please accept this letter, written on behalf of the property owner, Joshua Myers, as a formal request for a 
continuance to the November 12th, 2013 Board of Supervisors Meeting.  Mr. Myers is continuing his effort to reach an 
agreement with neighbors in opposition to the proposed Lot Split, but needs additional time. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Geoff W. Harris, P.E. 
STAR Consulting 


